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Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  June 8, 2023 
 
TO:  All School Administrators  
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness 

 
SUBJECT: Student Mental Wellness Opportunities and Reminders 

 
 
Throughout the 2023 summer, Jordan District’s Clinical staff will offer mental wellness groups focused on 
coping, connections, and community, as well as individual check-ins, screenings, and mental health 
consultations. If a student or staff member would benefit from these services, please share the attached flyer 
with them so they can schedule an appointment.  
 
As a reminder, emergency services and mobile crisis teams remain available throughout the summer through 
988 and SafeUT.  


